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PRESS RELEASE  

Conserving, enhancing and promoting the Stour Valley

Release date 2nd September 2016
Bats attract a large crowd of enthusiasts!
A bat walk guided by Kent Bat Group member Val Sutton attracted 86 people to Singleton Lake this Thursday 1st September.  Children, parents indeed enthusiasts of all ages were treated to a ramble in the dark around Buxford Meadow and then Singleton Lake.  Despite the numbers it was a peaceful and thoroughly enjoyable activity for all – one boy saying it was the ‘best thing he had ever done’.  

Armed with bat detectors, which convert the bat’s ultrasound signals to audible frequencies, a range of native bats were identified flying around and feeding on small insects.  Pipistrelle and Daubenton are just two of these wonderful and rather mysterious mammals glimpsed and heard that evening. 
The event was organised by The Friends of Singleton Lake and Kentish Stour Countryside Partnership who are working with other partners to promote positive community engagement with the areas lovely green spaces.  The Kent Bat Group offered their services for donations only as they are keen to promote an interest and understanding of our bats and their habitats.   
For further details telephone 03000 410900 or email kentishstour@kent.gov.uk. 
Ends

Attachments – 2 x Group photos (quality not great). At the beginning while it was light. More people continued to arrive!
Mobile Contact: 07740 185223
The KSCP are one of nine countryside management partnerships in Kent playing a vital role in the conservation and enhancement of the Kent countryside and coast. www.kentcountryside.org.uk
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